
 

Overview 
 
King’s Ely Year 12 Music Scholarship 

 
For entry into Year 12, King’s Ely offers Music Scholarships of up to 10 per cent of the 
day tuition fee are available. In addition, successful candidates may receive up to two 
free instrumental and/or vocal lessons. 

 
Applications from external candidates should be accompanied by a registration form. All 
external candidates are required to sit the school entrance assessments, which take place 
in the November before September entry. 

 

 

Some applicants may be offered free tuition only on up to two instruments, one of 
which must be an orchestral instrument. All successful candidates are expected to 
contribute fully to the musical life of King’s Ely. All external candidates are required to 
meet the King’s Ely Sixth Form entrance criteria. 

 
The competition for Music Scholarships is intended to discover musical aptitude and 
promise. As a rough guide, Year 12 entry candidates should be at Grade 7 Distinction 
on their first instrument or voice, or performing to this level, if the actual grade is yet to 
be taken. 

 

 

Neil Porter-Thaw, Director of Music Performance at King’s Ely, will be pleased to meet 
with prospective candidates and their parents, give advice on preparation for the 
assessment and/or provide any information about King’s Ely. 

 
For more information, please call (01353) 660700 or visit our website 
www.kingsely.org. 

http://www.kingsely.org/
http://www.kingsely.org/

